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Tim Bisch reports that our Treasurer has 106 reservations for the Roundup R2K6 reunion in 
Pigeon Forge, Tennessee. The VLOA Newsletter, produced by Al and Nell Moist, announced 
that the deadline for Roundup R2K6 was extended to August 15th. If the deadline slipped 
past you, or you are just learning of the reunion, you might try sweet talking Chuck Wren. His 
contact information and the registration forms are available from the Reunion page. See Ya in 
Pigeon Forge!  
 
The Guest Book has been very quiet for the past couple of months. I'm pretty sure the submit 
process is still working because I got a new entry yesterday from Arr L Livingston, an Outlaw 
from the 70's. What are your personal plans for Pigeon Forge, who all are you bringing, be 
advised - do not forget your membership card - that could cost you big bucks! Send a note to 
the Guest Book and let's get some dialog going! 
 
Membership reminder - annual dues are due in January. If your name has not been added to 
the Membership page since the first of the year, then you have most likely overlooked your 
dues payment. Chuck is looking for your check. Thanks to all those who ponied up in the past 
few weeks. 


